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To the Dept of Justice,

I am a homeowner on the south coast of Massachusetts and cherish the
environment we were given. It has been polluted at our expense by others without
proper oversight and compensation. I want New Bedford Harbor cleaned to the highest,
safest standard. The settlement between the EPA and AVX should include a reopener
clause to ensure a full cleanup of the harbor.  Please give my support to this end. 

Thanks
Mal Durkee

Please see important legal disclaimer at http://www.pwpartners.com/disclaimers.html
which must be read and considered in connection with the information in and
attached to this email.
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